To the Chalrman and Nembérs of the ZExecutive
sanadian Institute of International sffalre.
Hinutes The gecond meeting ¢ the Executive @ouncil
wag Held on Jenuary Eilsty 1989. The minotes ef this smesting
were submittod %o the memberp of the Counell and spproved by
all.

There hnaving teen no regular meeting of the
Executive Counail since the above mentiored, an emergent meeting
was held on August 8th, 1920 and a minuie of the sume was ime-
mediately transmitted to each of the Hembers of the Executive
Gounsil.

Members of the Exesutive Tounell will regrat to

learn that thelr chairman, Sir Rebext Eorden,
found it necessury for réssons of health 10 leave for the Scuth

on tke 15th of this month and henee is unable t¢ attend.

Entertalnment A number of delegates from the BRifish group
of the
3ritish reoup headed by Lord Hallsham travelled tareugh Caneda

™

on their way to the Eyoto cenference. Through the efforts of the
menmberas of the Counell, stulitable emtertainment wae provided for

the mexbers of this party, und arrangements mede for the sppearance
of some of them ue speakerd bolore Cansdian and other claba.

Treasurer's AB inditated in the Treangurer's report, the sum
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of $10,0684.86 was received from the various
groupe, of mhich $5,000 wae contributed to the dentral Jearetariat.
The Winnipeg and Vaneouver groups made the financial arrangemenis
possible Lor the attendance of one ‘delegate Trom each and Uttawa

partly finanged one of its delegates.




